
Developing collaborative research projects in 

Data Science of Relevance to the Alan Turing 

Institute 
The Department of Mathematics and Statistics and the Department of Computer and Information 

Sciences have secured funding from the EPSRC Institutional Sponsorship Grant to scope out and 

initiate new research projects in data science. 

Identifying common research areas and potential collaborations 

We would like to hear from all researchers whose research area intersects with the broadly de-

fined field of Data Science. In particular, we would like to hear about your future research priori-

ties, the capabilities within your department, the challenges you face and external partners who 

may interested in collaborations. This information will allow us to understand Strathclyde’s capa-

bilities and to identify possible collaborations that would benefit research projects and funding 

proposals across the University. This will also allow us to respond rapidly to upcoming Alan Turing 

Institute initiatives  

To provide us with details on your expertise and research interests please take part in our survey 

at http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/JFWED/  

Workshops 

Funding has been secured for three strategic workshops in themes aligned with the University of 
Strathclyde and the Alan Turing Institute. Researchers  will be welcomed to submit a bid for up to 
£3,000 to hold a workshop that will develop research ideas and lead to future funding proposals. 
All workshops will be expected to involve speakers from at least one of the five Alan Turing Insti-
tute Joint Venture partners (Cambridge, Edinburgh, Oxford, University College London and War-
wick) as well as any relevant non-academic parties. 
 
We will be holding an information session on 11th November 2015 in LT907 at 1pm for those 

who are interested in finding out more about the workshops and how to bid for them.  To regis-

ter for the information session please go to http://alanturingresearchinterest.eventbrite.co.uk 


